
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Tell and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: David N. Carmany, City Manager 
 
FROM: Richard Thompson, Director of Community Development  
  Esteban Danna, Assistant Planner 
 
DATE: November 15, 2011  
 
SUBJECT: Consideration of Zoning Text and Health Code Amendments to Allow Tattoo 

Studios to Operate within the City by Use Permit 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council continue the public hearing to December 6, 2011.   
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
There are no fiscal implications associated with the recommended action. 
  
DISCUSSION: 
This item was scheduled to be heard at the City Council meeting on November 15, 2011. Due to a 
large City Council Agenda for November 15, 2011, Staff recommends that the item be continued 
and heard at the December 6, 2011 meeting.  


